
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #7-5-2020 

Date:      7/21/2020 

Subject: USSVI National Election 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Voting in the USSVI National Election: 
As of 0800 this morning only 22 Perch Base members had voted in the 2020 
election, this is a little less than 12% of the base membership [22 out of 187], 
rather embarrassing in view of the fact that Perch Base has someone running 
for a national office, Vic VanHorn [Western Regional Director] as well as seven 
proposed changes to the national constitution and bylaws. 
  
Step up now and vote; it is easy.  Go to the USSVI website, sign in as usual, go 
to the left side of the page and select vote. All total it shouldn't take more than 
15 or twenty minutes, even if you read all seven proposals prior to voting. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


